
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Mike Moran <mmmmahalo2000@aol.com> 
Sent: 	 Monday, September 07, 2020 1:51 PM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 SUPPORT of Item EACP-1 from KCA for 9/8/20 130 PM 

Aloha Chair Sinenci and EACP members: 

Mike Moran, President of the Kihei Community Assoc. (KCA) speaking in support of item EACP-1. 

We are well aware of the danger of using the wrong chemicals and pesticides on our environment. While it is right and 
easy to say it has taken way to long since Elle made the action well over 4 years ago, better late than never. 
We see the lasting effective of plantation misuse of poisons on the aina and kai locally. Our community calls for change. 
We have known the dangers worldwide for some time and see the push back going back to Silent Spring on author 
Rachel Carson. 
Mahalo for bringing this bill to the floor on this committee. Let's get it passed and onto the Council so the law can quickly 
be in place. The time for change is NOW 

Respectively, 

Mike for KCA 
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